
February 28, 2020 

Addendum 1 
ITB # 20-10-207770 
ARRC 2020 Leased Vehicles 

Addendum number 1 is issued for questions / clarifications. 

The Closing Date for this has changed.  This ITB will close as follows: 
Proposals will be received until March 12, 2020 @ 3:00 PM local Alaska time. 

Clarifications / Questions:   

1) Will ARRC accept ½ ton trucks from another manufacturer or is it Ford only?
The specification will be changed to read: Ford F150 ½ ton or per-approved equal.  Requests for 
substitutions should be emailed to Goemerg@akrr.com  for consideration prior to close of business 
on March 9th and shall contain all specifications for truck being submitted.

2) Confirm what length bed is acceptable.
Anything 6’5 and under is acceptable, standard length or shorter.

3) Is the toolbox referring to an across the bed type toolbox?  Yes

4) Are colors a requirement?  Yes, it must be White or Navy Blue.  

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Greg Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 
Anchorage, AK 99501.  


